
Traffic Calming Improvements

E. 6th Avenue & 
Cherry Street

The Municipality of Anchorage (MOA) and 
their consultants, HDL Engineering 
Consultants, LLC (HDL), are designing 
traffic calming improvements for E. 6th 
Avenue (between State Street and North 
Valley Road/Valley Street) and Cherry Street 
(between 6th Avenue and 10th Avenue). 
MOA anticipates that the project will be 
constructed in summer 2021.  

The E. 6th Avenue 
improvements will consist of 
the installation of two 
permanent radar speed signs, 
two speed humps, and a 
raised crosswalk at the 
intersection of E. 6th Avenue 
and North Valley Road. 

The Cherry Street 
improvements will consist of 
the installation of two speed 
cushions, widening the 
sidewalks for Muldoon 
Elementary students, and 
roadway narrowing. The 
project will include paving, 
driveway reconstruction, new 
curb and gutter, curb ramps, 
and minor drainage 
improvements. 

A figure of the proposed work is on the 
reverse side of this flyer. 

HDL will be presenting the project at the 
Northeast Community Council meeting on 
Thursday, March 18, 2021. For more 
information regarding the project, you are 
welcome to attend this meeting or visit the 
project website at:

For questions or comments, please contact:

http://www.hdlalaska.com/index.php/24-featured-projects/135-e-6th-avenue-and-cherry-street-traffic-calming

Tim Myland, P.E., MOA Project Manager

Municipality of Anchorage

Traffic Engineering Department 

P.O. Box 196650 Anchorage, AK 99519

907-343-8470 

timothy.myland@anchorageak.gov

Avery Larsen, P.E., Project Engineer

HDL Engineering Consultants, LLC

3335 Arctic Blvd, Suite 100, Anchorage, AK 99503

907-564-2131   

alarsen@hdlalaska.com
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